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The USDA Child Nutrition Program recently approved for all children, ages 0 – 18, to receive free 

breakfast and lunch daily. All meals for non-school age children and virtual students will be served 

Monday through Friday 9:00/9:15 a.m. on the west end of Parkview Elementary School.  Please pull 

through the parking lot and an employee will assist you with your meals.  The address is 119 W. 10th 

Street, Stroud, OK  74079.  Children must be present to pick up meals.   

 

This is NOT a qualifying program which means all children 0 – 18 years of age can participate.  This 

opportunity is be offered to children as of September 1, 2020.  Please note the meals will only be 

served during regular school days in accordance with the Stroud Public School 2020/2021 calendar.  

This program will be offered until further notice.  If you have any questions, please contact the 

appropriate person, as follows: 

 

Child Nutrition    918-968-4176         Email:  khamlett@stroud.k12.ok.us 

Stroud High School    918-968-2542         Email:  sbaade@stroud.k12.ok.us 

Stroud Middle School   918-968-2200         Email:  bhoover@stroud.k12.ok.us 

Parkview Elementary School    918-968-4711         Email:  bgooch@stroud.k12.ok.us  

 

 

***Child Nutrition is strongly encouraging all parents to fill out the free/reduced lunch 

application.  This is a limited time program and all current information needs to be on file.   
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